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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: October 11, 2023 
Re: Discontinuation of Thawed Pooled Single Units of Cryoprecipitate 

 
Background 
Prior to the production of pre-pooled cryoprecipitate, Carter BloodCare offered the 
following service:  

• Thawed and pooled 2-10 units of single cryoprecipitate for transfusion 
 

Since the inception of pre-pooled cryoprecipitate, Carter BloodCare has not received a 
request for this type of service.  As a result, Carter BloodCare will discontinue thawing 
and pooling 2-10 single units of cryoprecipitate.  
 
This change does not affect providing thawed pre-pooled (five) units of cryoprecipitate.  
 
Impact to Clients 
 

- Effective November 14, 2023, Carter BloodCare will no longer offer thawed 
pooled single units of cryoprecipitate.  
 

- Single units of frozen cryoprecipitate will continue to be orderable. 
 
- Thawed pre-pooled (five) units of cryoprecipitate will continue to be orderable. 

 
 

 
  
Questions and Additional Information: 
 
We sincerely appreciate your understanding.   Please contact 
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org with any concerns.  
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